

1490 kc

## Northern Broadcasting Company

TELEPHONE 842-4158 - YREKA, CALIFORNIA 96097

February 21, 1968

Mr. John Sampson 20088 Las Ondas Ct. Cupertino, Calif. 95014

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Sorry for the delay in writing a verification letter of your reception of KSYC. The manager, Holt C. Wardrip, has been off due to surgery, and your letter just came to my attention.

Your attached logging checks with our log. We are pleased to hear that you copied us since we are on reduced power, 250 watts, at that time. We are a small station, 1000 watts daytime and 250 nights. There are three full time announcers, which share sales, the manager, Mr. Wardrip, and myself, Good Girl Friday.

Yes, we are quite close to Mt. Shasta. Mt. Shasta is a ski resort and is usually open in the winter. Some times the road is closed for a day, but is opened as soon as possible for the skiiers. Lassen National Park is usually closed from late September until almost July. It's snows quite heavy and they do not keep the roads open. It is musch prettier to see in mid summer or late summer.

Do hope that this letter is satisfactory for a verification. If you do travel our area stop in and say hello.

Sincerely,

RADIO STATION KSYC

Winnie Miller (Mrs.)

Mrs. Winnie Meller

Traffic Manager